

Luther Deaton, Jr. Chairman, President & CEO

October 3, 2016

Mr. Mark Barnard Chief of Police Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government 200 East Main Street Lexington, Kentucky 40507

Dear Chief Barnard:

Central Bank is pleased to support the excellent work your police force does to protect and serve the citizens of our community. We believe that one of the greatest challenges faced by Central Kentucky is the epidemic of opiate usage, especially by our young people.

Our Board of Directors has authorized a commitment of \$25,000 to the Lexington Division of Police to purchase Narcan that will be used by first responders to serve citizens who have overdosed on opiates. If our commitment is accepted by your office and the LFUC Council we will distribute the funds to you immediately so they can be used to fight the growing crisis.

Please let me know how the funds need to be titled so they will be dedicated to this activity.

Thank you for all you and the Division of Police are doing to serve our community.

Sincerely,

Juto at &